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Annex B 

 
As mentioned in the Project Closure Reminder email sent on 6th April 2022, we have updated 

Annex B: Progress Project Report to add an additional section on Project Closure.  To do 

this without significantly increasing the length of the form we have made a few changes 

elsewhere to streamline the information required. These are: 

 

• Section two: About your project - has been rearranged and had some questions 

removed 

• Section seven: Publicity – has been reduced from four questions to two 

• The previous section eight: looking ahead – has been removed. 

 

Additional quarters have also been added to the start form to reflect the programme’s final 

submissions being for Q2 2023.  

 

Please ensure that you start to use the new Annex B, version 8, for Q2 2022 claim submissions 

in July 2022. It can now be found on the Guide to Delivering European Funding pages of our 

website.  

 

https://www.tnlcommunityfund.org.uk/funding/programmes/building-better-opportunities/guide-to-delivering-european-funding
https://www.tnlcommunityfund.org.uk/funding/programmes/building-better-opportunities/guide-to-delivering-european-funding

